
January 17, 2020 

Office of the City Clerk 
Burnaby City Hall 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC, V5G 1M2              
 
Attn: His Worship Mayor Mike Hurley and Members of Council  
 
Dear Your Worship and Council,  
 
I am writing to request an opportunity to present and annual update of Vancouver International Airport’s (YVR) 
operations and activities to Burnaby City Council. During the presentation we will share YVR’s accomplishments 
in 2019 and key activities and focus areas for the coming years. We would also like to touch upon our relationship 
with Burnaby, our impact on the local economy, and the actions needed to achieve shared long-term objectives. 
 
YVR is Canada’s second busiest airport, welcoming more than 26 million passengers in 2019 and supporting 56 
airlines in their effort to connect people and businesses to more than 127 non-stop destinations across Canada, 
the U.S. and around the world. In this regard, YVR plays a critical role in facilitating the arrival and transit of 
people and goods, generating maximum productivity and competitiveness for a range of sectors and, in turn, 
making important contributions to local economies across the region. 
 
We look forward to connecting with mayor and council. Please contact me at 778-991-7412 or email 
trevor_boudreau@yvr.ca to schedule an appropriate date.  

Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Trevor Boudreau 
Senior Advisor, Government Relations 
Vancouver Airport Authority 

 

Sincerely, 

Trevor Boudreau
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